Call for papers:
 
Links between migration and technology for IOM’s Migration Research Series
 
Deadline for submissions: 31 March 2019
 
Given the success of its previous calls for abstracts, IOM is pleased to share a new call for abstracts for its Migration Research Series on the links between migration and technology, addressing, for instance, issues related to the use of ICT during migration journeys, the use of applications and social media throughout the migration cycle and in public debates, the implications for migration of artificial intelligence, and the use of new and emerging technologies to support digital identities. The abstract should be of a maximum of 400 words and submitted by email to research@iom.int by 31 March 2019. More information (including on the submission criteria and process) is provided in the attached flyer and guidance note.
https://www.iom.int/migration-research-series
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